
Hello

I’m an enfield resident and live at 11 Hyde Park Avenue N21 2PL

I would like to express objection to the plans to extend the cemetery onto firs farm wetlands. This is a valuable 
green space that is used by many people for recreation. Myself and my family including my two young sons use 
the wetlands regularly and I cannot see how extending the cemetery is a good use of the space. Urban areas 
need more green space where people can exercise and enjoy the outdoors, not less.

Please reconsider these plans.

Yours Sincerely


